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Message from the Minister of Health

I would like to express my sincere congratulations to the Birat Journal of Health
Sciences (BJHS) editorial team for the launch of BJHS. I believe that it is a
valuable addition to the scientific literature and will act as a discussion forum in
the medical society.

We know that with the latest enhancement in the technology and qualified
professionals, the health care system is changing fast. We need to rethink how we
keep up with such changes. The healthcare sector in Nepal has been steadily
moving forward and I am sure there are many new treatment modalities,
techniques and surgeries being carried out all across the country. I am sure BJHS
will act as a great communication platform for medical professionals to present
their latest research results conducted in their fields and the applications of the new
and advanced technologies in the field of medical science.

I hope that the launch of the journal BJHS will act as another milestone amongst
the many to come in the future.

I wish all the success for the entire Editorial Board of BJHS for their future
endeavors.

Best wishes,
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Gagan Kumar Thapa
Minister of Health
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